November 1, 2006

To: Members of the Committee on Educational Policy and the Curriculum (CEPC)

    Leonard Schoppa, Academic Chair, Politics

    Lee Kennedy, Drama

    Peter Baker, English

    Jim Demas, Chemistry

    John Pepper, Economics

    Mike Skrutskie, Astronomy

    Matthew Affron, Art

    Hank Thacker, Physics

    Jeffrey Grossman, German

    Greg Hays, Classics

    Janet Herman, Environmental Sciences

    Amy Ogden, French

From: Gordon M. Stewart, Administrative Chair

Re: Meeting November 7 and Some Related Matters

As you are aware, an informal committee of Len Schoppa (academic chair), Richard Handler (associate dean), and I review the agenda items with an eye to approving those items that strike us as routine. The intention here is to free Committee time for substantive matters of academic policy in need of faculty discussion. In doing so for Tuesday's meeting, we find that there is insufficient business to warrant a meeting. In an attachment you'll find the record of decisions on course proposals and deletions. These will be forwarded for review and adoption by the Faculty at its next meeting. If anyone objects to this procedure, please let me know and we will consider going ahead with the scheduled meeting. If any Committee members would like to attend meetings of this informal review committee, please let me know.  The meetings occur usually a day or two after the agenda cut-off date and members are welcome to attend.

The next meeting of the CEPC is Monday, December 4, with the deadline for agenda items to reach Judy Updike, CLAS Registrar, being  5:00 p.m. Monday, November 27. Please remember that the Thanksgiving recess is the week prior to this deadline. The spring dates have not been set yet. There will likely be three meetings, the first weeks of February, March, and April respectively.

By copy of this memo Crystal Detamore will know to post the attachment to the CEPC website (Committee Actions, November 7, 2006) and to add a copy of this memo to Recent Activity (memo, November 1, 2006).

Attachment: November 7, 2006 Decisions

Cc: Directors of Undergraduate Programs
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